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Research Analysis 

 

HB3284, as introduced, modifies the membership and duties of the Governmental Technology 

Applications Review Board. The Governor will have one less appointee to the board to allow the  

Chief Justice of the Oklahoma Supreme Court to be able to appoint one member to the board. 

The board will also be tasked with ongoing oversight and approval of all rates set or changed by 

the Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

.  

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3284 modifies the membership of the State Governmental Technology Applications Review 

Board and add an additional duty to provide oversight and approval of all rates set or changes by 

the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES). This measure has no direct fiscal or 

revenue considerations for the state. 
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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